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From: Hans Jensen
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 1:39 PM
To: George Proakis
Subject: FW: 343-351 Summer Street

This came in yesterday afternoon, routed to my 343 summer folder.

From: Jeffrey Nangle [mailto:jnangle@ncaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 1:59 PM

To: Hans Jensen

Subject: 343-351 Summer Street

Hi Hans

We have reviewed EnviroTrac’s correspondence to you dated October 28, 2016. As stated therein, it is the intention of
the “owner” to report the exceedances of Reportable Condition (RC) threshold criteria at the subject property to the
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MDEP), and that they will be performing all necessary
response actions associated with this filing, pursuant to the provisions of the Massachusetts Contingency Plan

(MCP). During this regulatory compliance process, the representativeness of selected data, as identified in our peer
review correspondence dated September 28, 2016, will be addressed. Accordingly, we recommend that the City be
copied on all documentation submitted to MDEP on this matter. Upon your review, if you should have any questions or
need further assistance, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Thanks
Jeff

leffrey A. Nangle, P.E., LS.P.

Nangle Consulting Associates, Inc.

45 Dan Road, Suite 115

Canton, MA 02021

Tel: 781.821.0521

Fax: 781.821.4182

Web: www.nangleconsultingassociates.com




